

Warren C. Evans Wayne County Executive

August 25, 2019



Greetings,

On behalf of the nearly two million citizens of Wayne County, I welcome car enthusiasts to the 9th Annual *Cruisin' Hines* event. There is no better place to enjoy the rich history of the automotive industry, then right here in Wayne County.

This year marks the centennial anniversary of the **Wayne County Parks**, a division of the Wayne County Department of Public Services. Wayne County Parks is committed to enhancing the quality of life for families and citizens of the 43 communities of Wayne County.

While you are *Cruisin' Hines*, I invite you to take the opportunity to experience the beautiful Hines Park. Along the six-mile route, stop with your family and enjoy the outdoors in one of our picnic shelters, playscapes or soccer fields.

Cruisin' Hines is a tradition that brings families together for a lifetime of memories. Wayne County will continue to provide clean and safe parks. Welcome to Wayne County and enjoy the ride!

Sincerely,

Warren C. Evans

warm C Evan

County Executive

